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he children in class 6 have had a fantastic second week back.

In numeracy, the children have continued with their new topic on place value. The children have been
identifying numbers up to 5, 10, 20, 50 and 100. In addition, the children have been playing a range of

interactive whiteboard games to deepen their knowledge.

In literacy, the class have started to read their new text, ‘Theseus and the Minotaur. The children have
been learning about myths and they have used a range of adjectives to describe the character of the Min-

otaur.

This week the children have been listening to ‘The first Hippo on the Moon” by David Walliams. The
class enjoyed listening to the adventures of Sheila as she prepared herself to be the ﬁrst hippo on the

moon.

In topic, the children have continued with their new topic, ‘How Humans Work.” This week, the children

have been learning about different parts of the body, especially the eyes.

If parent’s are dropping and collecting their children from the school entrance please use the pathway at

the side of the car park due to the frequency of the moving buses.
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